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From: Peter Frank 

Sent: 14 December 2024 10:16

To: Planning

Subject: application number 2024/5389/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

 and wish to object to the Application to add a second storey to 47 

Ornan Road. 

 

All houses on the south side of Ornan Road from 163  [near the Premier Inn Hotel] the whole length of 

the road and continuing westwards onto Belsize Lane until Belsize Village are two storeys. Most if not 

all have been extended sideways, of rearwards into the gardens, or downwards to lower ground 

floors. This gives a harmonious and light street. If 47 extends upwards it is a safe prediction that 

others will follow. and over time change the street irrevocably.  

 

i suggest 47 considers alternative solutions. 

 

 

 


